
HILLSBOROUGH CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
October 9, 2014

Site Visit – Patenaude Meadow Property
Approved Minutes

Present:  Commissioners: Terry Yeaton, Vice Chair;  Linda White; Ann Ford (Alternate). 

John P. Segedy, Recording Secretary & Alternate. 
Peter Mellen, Donald R. Mellen Surveyor, LLC

Acting Chair Yeaton called the Hillsborough Conservation Commission (HCC) site visit to order at 
6:00 pm.  It was noted that Town Administrator, Laura Buono had sent a message and was unable to 
attend.

The Commission met on Madison Circle at the access to the Commission / Town of Hillsborough's 
property known as Patenaude Meadow (M12A L003).

Peter Mellen pointed out the boundary corners and lines to the Commissioners.

The Commissioners moved to Jefferson Drive to view another access to the same property.  Peter 
Mellen pointed out the boundaries.  Areas of encroachment from adjoining properties were noted.

A resident of one of the adjoining properties provided a phone number for the property owner who 
would like to be called.

Acting Chair Yeaton recessed the meeting at 6:45 to be reopened at the Town Hall at 7:00.

Respectfully Submitted:

John P. Segedy
Recording Secretary
Approved October 23, 2014


